
2nd Annual Clinton Frozen-Brains Comradery Cup

Sponsored by NYSCOPBA

On behalf of the Clinton Correctional staff I would just like to thank NYSCOPBA for

their support and funding to help make our first year a great success. We would also

like to thank Attica Correctional Facility for making the trip to partake in this event.

We cannot express enough the pleasure it was getting to meet such great brothers in

blue, along with laughs we shared. Lastly, but certainly not least, the overwhelming

support from our community yet again surpass our expectations of the generosity

towards us law enforcement.

So due to the high demand for this event again, we are looking to expand the size of

the event and include more facilities. Last year we struggled getting the word out to

each correctional facility across the state, so we are hoping social media helps this

year! Each team will have a $500-dollar entry fee, which will include ice time,

officiating cost, and a donation to this nonprofit charity TBD. The event will be Friday

March 3th and Saturday March 4th 2017 @ Ameri-Can North Sports Center. If your

facility is interested in entering a team, please contact one of the following by

January 1st so we can plan bracket games and times for tournament. Contacts are;

Travis LaBier 518-565-6532, Liam Mahoney 518-335-9203, or Dave Hall 518-802-0128.


